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12/28/95 

Dear Jack Kast; 

Enclosed are the box cf Remington shells that the last 

shell was taken from.I wanted to send the shells with the rifle 

in the first place, but Remington Arms Corp. only wanted to see 

the rifle at that time. 

On your report # 95-29675 the damage was caused by Hi­

pressure from the shell. As you will see I only use Remington 

shells·and I have never used reloads in the 270, 

What bothers me is that Remington is suppose to be one 

of the best guns sold and that they will last you a lifetime, 

As you could see the rifle I returned was not abused or mistreated, 

I feel that Remington should back the rifle 100%~ since 

one of the Remington products were at fault, 

Sincerely; 

Cl,~ -<J _<) 4 
P.S. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me 

at 412-285-1567. 
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